Gorsewood Road, Murdishaw, Runcorn, Cheshire WA7 6ES
Telephone: 01928 712100 • Fax: 01928 710202 • Email: <a href="mailto:head.gorsewood@halton.gov.uk">head.gorsewood@halton.gov.uk</a>
Headteacher: Miss E Jackson

14th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

## Parent/Carer Feedback - Parent/Carer Interviews

Your views as parents and carers are important to us and help us to evaluate what we do and how we shape the direction the school takes in the future.

Parent Interviews take place twice a year. The first one for this academic year is planned for Tuesday 18<sup>th</sup> October 2022.

Due to the Covid pandemic it was necessary for parent interview appointments with teachers to take place virtually over the last few years.

Going forward, we plan to have our spring parent interviews face to face, but we would appreciate your feedback in how you would like the autumn parent interview appointments to run.

The autumn parent interview is to provide an overview of how your child has settled into school. Whether virtual or face to face, appointments will be 10 minutes long. As always, parents/carers who require a longer appointment will be asked to make alternative arrangements. Support plan meetings are also held separately for those who need them.

As a school we found that virtual appointments did not overrun and there was no waiting time for parents/carers. The time limit and automated cut off meant a more productive and streamlined conversation. Virtual appointments were also more convenient for many parents/carers as they could attend remotely from home or work. We do however recognise that there are parents/carers who prefer the face to face approach.

We would be grateful if you could please login to the School Gateway to share your opinion. The survey is in the Payments option under "Parent Interview Survey".

## Please add a comment as below:

VIRTUAL: If you would prefer to continue using the remote parent interview system FACE TO FACE: If you would prefer to go back to face to face appointments held in school

Thank you for your time, your views are important to us and we value your comments.

Please feel free to contact the school office if you have any queries.

Yours sincerely

Miss E Jackson Headteacher





















